
General Practice 
Networking Meeting

Q&A session about all things General Practice 
with Wendy O’Meara
Wendy is an experienced general practice educator, who enjoys 
improving processes to maximise outcomes in general practice.

Most recently she has delivered education sessions to 
Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Organisations 
and general practice staff on MBS items for chronic disease 
management, practice triage and managing abusive behaviour.

Wendy regularly facilitates business coaching sessions to help 
practice staff understand PRODA-WIP, SIP, PIP, as well as how 
to maximise income, and support and retain staff.

Come along to this interactive session. Wendy will start with a 
brief presentation and then answer your questions.

For more information go to: General practice support services - 
Larter Consulting.

When:	 Wednesday June 26

	 4pm – 6pm (check in from 3.45pm)

	 Afternoon tea provided

Where:	 Botanica Restaurant, 427 Deakin Avenue, Mildura 

Register:	 Register to attend here (or use the QR code) 
	

For further information please contact Kim Harlock ph: 4040 4307 e:kharlock@murrayphn.org.au or  
Prue Southey ph: 40404307 e:psouthey@murrayphn.org.au

Have any questions? 

Pre-submit your 
questions here  
(or use the QR code)
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